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Welcome Back Everybody! 
Hello  
I would like to introduce myself as the new Interim Acting Headteacher here at Westfield Primary School. 
I have had a wonderful first week working with the dedicated staff and meeting your happy, cheerful 
children. I will be available most mornings on the playground so please say hello or if you wish to make 
an appointment to see me this can be done through the school office. I firmly believe that when home and 
school work well together, the child gets every opportunity to be the best they can be!  
Many thanks and have a lovely weekend.  
Miss S. Pope  

Dates & Reminders 
 
Tuesday 10th September 2019 -  Beech Class to vistit the fire station community garden  
Wednesday 25th September  2019 - School photographs  
Thursday 26th September 2019 -  Y1/Y2 Family learning session  
 

Theme for the half term  
Each term we will be introducing a new theme for the 
children which will focus on a key quality that we wish the 
them to show and demonstrate in school. Up until 
October half term your children will be learning about 
‘resilience’ and how they can show this in their daily lives.  
 

After School Clubs 
After school clubs will start on the 16th 
September. This term we will be offering the 
following sessions.  
Monday – KS1 Multi-sports 
Tuesday – Gymnastics  
Friday – KS2 Multi-sports 
Places are limited and will be on a first 
come/first served basis. Cost is £2 per 
session paid weekly to Mr Green.  
Look out for consent forms will be going out 
next week.  
 

 

 School news  
We would like to welcome Mrs Cieslar, Mrs McIlroy and Mrs Davies 
back with us following their time on maternity leave. Congratulations 
goes to Miss Craig who got married over the summer and is now 
getting used her new name, Mrs Crook. Finally, Mrs Keppel left us 
over the summer to pursue new adventures and we wish her all the 
very best.  


